
 

 

REPORT 

Report on  Students’ Workshop: Sustainable Careers in the Era of AI 

On August 2, 2024, The Air Force School, Subroto Park, organized an 

insightful workshop for students of grades IX and XI titled "Sustainable Careers 

in the Era of AI." The workshop was conducted by Mr. Vineet Vaidya, a 

distinguished resource person from Pratham, who is well-versed in the field of 

AI and its applications across different industries. This workshop was designed 

to address the growing influence of artificial intelligence (AI) and its impact on 

future career opportunities. 

Mr. Vaidya began the workshop by explaining the transformative impact of AI 

on technology and daily life. He discussed how AI is revolutionizing various 

industries and why it is essential for students to grasp its significance. The 

workshop covered a broad spectrum of career paths related to AI. Mr. Vaidya 

elaborated on roles in artificial intelligence, data science, and cybersecurity, 

detailing the skills and qualifications needed for each career. The workshop 

included practical advice on how students can prepare for careers in AI and 

related fields. Emphasis was placed on the importance of developing technical 

skills, pursuing relevant educational opportunities, and staying updated with 

technological trends. 

The workshop successfully equipped students with a deeper understanding of 

the career opportunities available in the era of AI. By providing insights into 

various fields and offering guidance on skill development, Mr. Vaidya helped 

students recognize the potential of AI and inspired them to consider how they 

can contribute to and benefit from this rapidly evolving technology. The session 

was both enlightening and motivational, leaving students better prepared to 

make informed decisions about their future careers in the technology sector.  
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